
 

 

Ref: IIST/035/22-23                                                                      Date: 25-01-2023 

 
CIRCULAR 

 
 

Dear Parents, 

“Greetings from IIS Tabuk” 

This is to inform you that we are celebrating “74th Republic Day” on 

26th January 2023 in the school. The flag hoisting will take place sharp 

at 9:30 am. All Students are requested to come in proper uniform. 

Note: There will be no classes for students on this day. Parents are 

requested to collect your ward(s) at 10:30 am from the school. 

 

All offices of the school will be remain closed.  

 

Warm regards, 

 

 

Principal Admin (Interim) 


